

THE KENNEY's

Missionaries To Ghana West Africa



April 28, 2012

Mission Board

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions PO Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 www.wwntbm.com (704)730-1440

Sending Church

Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle 3440 North Road Orangeburg S.C 29118 (803)534-5032

Contact Info

(864)901-2396 cell kenneys2africa@gmail. Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

Great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised! God has been so good to us these first few months of deputation. He has shown Himself faithful to us in so many ways! This is our very first prayer letter, and we are excited to share what has been happening to us since we started on deputation.

We were officially accepted with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions on December 15, 2011. In January, we went to our first out of state mission's conference all the way in LaSalle, Illinois, to the First Baptist Church of LaSalle. In February, we had two meetings in North Carolina, Ashland Road Baptist Church and the Old Fashioned Gospel Church. In March we had three meetings. We went to Grace Baptist Church in Orangeburg, SC; Life Baptist Church in St. Stephens, SC; and Bible Baptist Church in Hickory, NC. April was a very busy month for us. We put over 1,000 miles on our van this month. We had four meetings and a week of Candidate School that was held in Pigeon Forge, TN. Our meetings were at Lighthouse Baptist Church in Sumter, SC; Redemption Baptist Church in Statesville, NC; Landmark Baptist Church in Mauldin, SC; and Emmanuel Baptist Church in Roebuck, SC. We had a wonderful time being at these churches and meeting a lot of new friends along the way. We are looking forward to an even busier schedule in the months ahead.

Please pray for us as that we can continue to book more meetings. Pray for us that we get the support that we need to get to the field of Ghana. We are anxious to be about the work that our heavenly Father has given us. Most of all, pray for us to be witnesses and testimonies for Jesus Christ everywhere! We desire to see souls saved not only in Ghana, but everywhere we go!

God bless you all, and thank you for the many prayers and for the financial support!

The Jeremy Kenney Family
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa







